May 11, 2014

Happy Mother's Day!!!

We will not have service tonight so you can share this day with your family.

Happy Birthday, Mary Boiles! Today Mary is 93 years young!

PASTOR'S PRAYER PARTNERS

Come and be a part of the Pastor's Prayer Partner's every Monday evening at

7 PM. If you have a prayer request fill out a prayer request card located on the desk in the foyer and place it in the box next to the cards. For those of you that have turned in prayer request and they have been answered, please let us know. We love to give praise reports.

PASTOR'S COUNCIL MEETING

This coming Tuesday, May 13, at 7 PM, the pastor's council will be meeting at the parsonage. Wear comfortable clothes and shoes. The wives are welcome to come as well. Contact Pastor Smith if you have any questions.

CHOIR PRACTICE

We will have choir practice this coming Thursday, May 8, at 7 PM. Contact Cindy Willeford if you have any questions.

CROSSROADS

The Crossroads Young Adults will be gathering on Saturday, May 17, at 7:00 PM for their "Real Deal" service. There will be worship and the Word. A real life ministry for real life situations. What will your "Amazing Race" be? 1 Corinthians 9:24 See David or Elaine Walker if you have any questions.

GRADUATION SUNDAY

On Sunday, May 25, we will be recognizing our high school and college graduates. We will have a reception after the evening service and everyone is asked to bring finger foods. Our high school graduates are: Lara Abbott, Duane Burgess, Morgan Cuming, Lindi Edwards, Ty Gunter, Mona Larrew, Kendra Longrake, Cristian Rivera, and Hayden Smith. Our College graduate is: Joey Hatfield. If you are graduating from high school or college and we do not have your name on this list be sure to contact Carol Hatfield with your information.

SERMONS ON CD

If you enjoyed today's service a sign up sheet is available to receive a complimentary CD. If you have any questions contact Carol Hatfield.

NEW MEMBERS

We would like to say a big WELCOME TO THE FAMILY to our new church members **Clark and Shirley Jones and Joyce Mitchell**. If you would like to be a member of the Lakeside Church of God family contact Pastor Smith.

YOUTH CAMP

Youth Camp applications are available on the table in the foyer. Get your applications in to the State Office by May 1. Add \$10 late fee after May 1. Sr. High Camp (ages 14-18) will be June 17-21 - Cost \$105 Middle Camp (ages 10-13) will be June 24-28 - Cost \$105 Kids Camp (ages 6-9) - Cost \$90 Youth Camp Staff Applications are on the table as well.

COUPONS WANTED

The Children's church Department is collecting any coupons from your Sunday paper, etc. We are using these coupons to collect items for community charities, food banks, and families in our church. Place your coupons on the desk in children's church. Thank you in advance for your coupons!! We want to make a difference for others!

UPDATED DIRECTORY

We would like for everyone to check to see if we have your information correct. Please go by the information desk and check the directory located there to be sure we have the correct address and other information for your family. If your information is incorrect or we don't have your information, please fill out one of the forms that are provided on the desk and turn it in to the office. If you would like a copy of the directory come by the office and Carol Hatfield will be happy to make you a copy.

MEDIA MINISTRY

We still need at least 2 more people to help with this ministry. Do you prefer to work behind the scenes? Want to join a growing ministry? There is a place for you working with our LiveStream on Sundays. If you would like more information see Debbie Hart.

WELCOME

We welcome you today! Thank you for choosing Lakeside as your house of worship. Our greatest desire is that you will receive a blessing.